
Shamokin Dam Borough                                                                                           
42 West 8th Avenue                               
P O Box 273 
Shamokin Dam, PA 17876 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 SHAMOKIN DAM BOROUGH 

                

              Fall 2024 

BOROUGH OFFICIALS 
Mayor 

Donald Musser 

Council Officers 
David Sauers – Interim President     Unappointed  - Vice President 

Members 
Charlene Bailey Mark Benner Shawn Bingaman Maria Brandt Karen Roberts Vacant  

Appointed Officials 

Borough Manager - Ed Hovenstine    Borough Secretary - LaDawn Leitzel 

Borough Office - 570.743.7565 

Website: www.shamokindam.net 

Police Chief 

Timothy Bremigen 

Police Phone 570.743.2671 

Fire Chief 

John Shirk 

Fire Phone 570.743.2126 



The following is information that we hope will be useful to Borough Residents. Residents 
should always feel free to contact the Borough Office. 

 

                 
The Borough parks will be winterized in October and will re-open near the end of April 2025, 

depending upon the weather. The parks can be used year-round from dawn until dusk. 

Reservations for next year’s activities can be made beginning January 1, 2025. Contact the 

Borough office.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

2nd Annual Shamokin Dam 

Spooks in the Park 
 

Join us on Saturday, October 26th from 6:00 PM to 9:00 PM at the Jack Treas Memorial Park. 

 

Free hot dogs, water, and hot chocolate beginning at 6:00 PM while supplies last. 

 

Batman, Black Widow, and Captain America will be on hand for the children. 

 

A kids parade around the park will be held at 8:30 PM. Directly after the parade there will be a 

costume judging with three categories: Cutest, Scariest, Most Original. Open to kids 17 years and 

younger. 

 

So, if you have children or not, come join us for an evening of fun and dance with DJ-Kyle 

Alexander. Meet some of your local fire company members, along with the fire truck, some of 

your local police officers, and some of your Borough Council members. We cannot wait to meet 

all of you as well. 

 

Trick or Treat Night 
 

Date: Thursday, October 31st      

Time: 6:00 PM to 8:00 PM 

To participate please turn on your front porch light between those hours. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Selinsgrove Area Community Pool Board thanks The Friends of the Pool and all who 
contributed time and financial support to help ensure an enjoyable 2024 swim season!  Please 
consider supporting our upcoming Pumpkin Dash 5k fundraisers that will benefit our pool.  
Join the fun at our 5K run/walk fundraiser being held, rain or shine, on Saturday, October 26 at 

9AM. The course, on Front Street, Isle of Que, is a flat, fast, shaded loop.  The  

run/walk will be timed, and prizes will be awarded for top female and male finishers. 

Registration is $30 before Oct 1 and $35 on race day. Race day registration will start at 7:30am. 

Participants who register by Oct 1 online will receive a race t-shirt and goodie bag. Visit 

SelinsgrovePool.org/events for details and registration and like us on Facebook.  

 

 

Shamokin Dam Community Yard Sale 

September 5-7, 2024 

 

A Shamokin Dam Community Yard Sale will be planned again for this Fall. This 

event is not sponsored by the Shamokin Dam Borough but interested 

community residents. All residents are invited to participate. This event has 

been well attended in the past and much interest by residents has been shown 

to continue this event. If you are interested in participating set up your tables 

and join us on any or all of these dates. 
 

 



 

• The Borough Crew will test the leaf pick up equipment in October. The 2024 Fall Leaf 

Pick Up will begin around the beginning of November. The Borough will conduct the 

annual leaf collection within a reasonable time after many of the leaves have fallen. The 

leaves will need to be at the curb line, away from obstacles, and reasonably dry (a period 

of no rainfall) for leaf collection to be done efficiently.  Do not put limbs in the leaf 

piles. Limbs can damage and jam our leaf pick up equipment. Bagged leaves will be 

picked up on Monday with brush collection. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Normal Office Hours 

Monday through Friday - 8:30 AM to 4:30 PM 

Closed for Lunch - 12:00 Noon to 1:00 PM 

The Borough office will be closed in observation of the following holidays: 
 

Thursday – November 28th – Thanksgiving 

Friday – November 29th – Day after Thanksgiving 

Wednesday – December 25th – Christmas 

________________________________________________________________________ 
Shamokin Dam Borough Council meets the first Monday of each month at 7:00 P.M. 

(If a holiday happens to fall on that date, the meeting will be held the following day (Tuesday)) 
You are invited and encouraged to attend all Borough meetings. Meetings are held in the 

municipal building located at 42 West 8th Avenue. 

 

 

 

Daylight Savings Time ends on Sunday, November 3, 2024. Turn your clocks back one hour 

before you go to bed on Saturday, November 2, 2024, and recoup that extra hour of sleep you 

lost in the spring. 

Have a Safe and Happy Holiday season! 

 

 


